NOTICE OF JOINT PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED PROPERTY TAX INCREASES

Public notice is hereby given, in compliance with the provisions of Neb. Rev. Stat. § 77-1633, that a
representative of the following political subdivisions will meet on the 19th day of September, 2023 at
6:30 p.m., at the County-City Building, 555 S. 10" Street, Room 112, Lincoln NE 68508 for the purpose of
conducting a joint public hearing to obtain public input on property tax increases proposed by the
subdivisions:

City of Hickman, 402-792-2212, property tax requested: $1,975,952.00

City of Lincoln, 402-441-7411, property tax requested: $100,801,928.00

City of Waverly, 402-786-2312, property tax request: $1,719,678.52

Lincoln Public Schools, 402-436-1601, property tax requested: $334,462,434.00

Southeast Community College, 402-323-3401, property tax requested: $83,078,523.00

Said meeting is open to the public. Accommodations for the disabled are available upon request. Please
contact the Lancaster County Clerk at 402-441-7481 at least 48 hours prior to the meeting if
accommodations are required.

There is no item on the agenda for this joint public meeting other than discussion of each political
subdivision’s intent to increase its property tax request by a percentage greater than the “allowable
growth percentage” defined in § 77-1633. The political subdivisions shall make their presentations in the
order listed above.

Lancaster County taxpayers may be taxed by political subdivisions that are headquartered in a different
county. The political subdivisions will only participate in the joint public hearing of the county in which

they are headquartered. Please reference your postcard or the public hearing notice of the county
where the political subdivision is headquartered for date, time and location of joint public hearing.



